
Secwépemc Child and Family Services 

1st Annual Children’s Christmas Party 

Please Join Us On 

Friday, December 14th 2018 

3:30 pm to 5:30 pm 

Snacks, Refreshments and Gifts will be 

provided 

300 Chilcotin Road 

Kamloops, BC 

Please RSVP to Natasha Marshall by Friday, December 7th 

natasha.marshall@secwepemcfamilies.org or  250-314-9669  

mailto:natasha.marshall@secwepemcfamilies.org

